
 

 

 

Hungry Hearts Impact  
Thanks to the support of our Hungry Hearts “community”, donors, attendees and sponsors, 

Our Place has been able to continue meeting the needs of Greater Victoria’s most vulnerable 

citizens. 2018 is our 5th Hungry Hearts event and in those 5 years we have surpassed raising 

$500,000!  That’s half a million dollars YOU helped raised towards hope, help and 

belonging. We couldn’t do this without you, our Hungry Heart community! 

 

Highlights on how far we’ve come in 5 years 

 
We’ve come a long way since our inaugural Hungry Hearts in 2014 and it was all made 
possible because of donors like you. On behalf of Our Place Society and the Hungry Hearts 
organizing committee, thank you for your compassion and generous support! 

Now in 2018, Our Place: 

Is open 7 days a week  

Operates 92 hours a week in winter 

Offers up to 70 programs including 

Next Steps to Employment 

Now serves as many as 57,000 meals a 

month – a 61% increase! 

In 2014 Our Place: 

Was open 5 days a week 

Operated for 55 hours a week 

Offered 16 programs 

Served approximately 35,000 meals 

per month 


